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The Officer in Charge of LEP Zoning 

Sutherland Shire Council 

4-20 Eton Street, 

Sutherland 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

0] 111 

Susan Spiteri 

40 Loftus Street 

Bundeena 2230 

9.2.2014 

In the past, I had always felt comfortably informed about the Shire Council's plans & praised its 
transparency to people from other local council areas. However, I am dismayed by my confusion of 
the revised zoning plans for Bundeena. 

• Are we allowed to support our elderly or young adults by providing a "granny flat" on our 
properties? 

• Will our local school still offer the children the freedom to explore the natural bushland in 
their playground and create their "cubbies"? 

• Will we be intimidated by inappropriate high rise development? 

Is it possible that we can be clearly informed of the decisions the council makes and offer an 
opportunity to listen & discuss how they may affect the local people? 

With two-way respect and clear information, decision making can avoid emotional outbursts and 
aggression which is becoming more prevalent in today's society. So I trust that you may influence 
the council to offer such accessible opportunities. 

Yours faithfully, 

Susan Spiteri 

Deparlment of Planning 
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